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Updated Information  

On Friday I sent out the below information for you to request a presentation from our Cyber 
Protect Officers. I have been led to believe that there have been some problems with their email 
addresses. I have therefore updated these below. Apologises for any inconvenience caused. 

Book your Cyber Protect Presentation for 2024 – It is Christmas and this is FREE. 

Our 2 Cyber Prevent and Protect Officers are keen to give presentations to organisations and 
community groups on how to protect yourselves from the threat of Cyber Scams and avoid 
criminals stealing your money. 

If you are part of or in charge of any groups that would benefit from this 
input in 2024, then please contact Arran Ostridge or Lee Edwards-Gee on 
the following emails –  

arranjohnanthony.ostridge@kent.police.uk  

or 

lee.edwards-gee@kent.police.uk  

or me  

Stephen.kelly@kent.police.uk  

 

 

mailto:arranjohnanthony.ostridge@kent.police.uk
mailto:lee.edwards-gee@kent.police.uk
mailto:Stephen.kelly@kent.police.uk


www.kent.police.uk/report

www.kent.police.uk/contact

999

. 

 

Kent Fraud Alert System 

  

 

 


